
Thank you for your interest, our family greatly 
appreciates your support!

All of our animals are born and raised here by 
us. We do not use implants or growth hormones 
and our feed is 100% home grown or locally 
sourced and milled here on our farm.

We are often asked if our beef is grassfed - the 
short answer is ‘yes’. The longer version on how 
our animals are raised can be found in our 
statement titled ‘Rebelstone Production 
Practices’. 

We allow our beef to hang for 21 days for optimal 
tenderness. We offer 1/4, 1/2, and whole animals. 
1/4’s are done as a split side which means you get 
the full assortment without having to buy an 
entire 1/2. We also offer custom cutting to suit 
you and your family’s needs.

The meat comes paper wrapped, but we are 
investigating moving to vac pack.

Our beef is $6/lb on hanging weight, cutting and 
wrapping is included in the price. We are 
requesting a $250 deposit on commitment and 
balance at pickup, a receipt will be provided.

Bones, oxtail, tongue and organ meat are 
available but need to be requested on the cutting 
instructions.

Let us know if you would like to proceed with an 
order or if you have any further questions we can 
help with.

thanks,
Jeremy & Belinda

Meats by Rebelstone


